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MESSAGE FROM THE CEO
Hi Carers,

It has been a busy start to the first half of the year for FKAT and that is set to continue over the
coming months with some exciting opportunities around the corner. Dr Julian Watchorn has
recently finalised a series of workshops across the State titled ‘Resilience and Well-Being’ for
foster carers. Additional workshops on ‘Dealing with Challenging Behaviours’ are scheduled for
July 23rd in Launceston, 24th in Devonport, and August 2nd in Hobart. We hope to see you all
there.
 
I have been involved in several meetings with the department lately. I have met with Evan Brett,
the new statewide manager for Out of Home Care Tasmania who is willing to work closely with
FKAT to resolve carers issues. I also attended the Family Based Care Providers Group Meeting on
Thursday May 23rd which is a regular meeting for all OoHC providers to discuss issues facing
carers and providers. 
Upcoming meetings include: Commissioner for Children and Young People; the Informal Kinship
Governance Meeting at Campbell Town Monday, July 22nd and the Mission Australia
Grandparents Group in Devonport on Wednesday July 31st.
 
I have been involved in providing ongoing assistance with informal carers in South, North &
North-West and provided significant ongoing assistance with two Wellbeing in Care Concerns in
the South. 

It is very exciting that FKAT now has an office space in Launceston two days a week and I would
encourage carers to make an appointment to pop in and see Anita for support or upcoming
meetings. 

I hope you are well and I look forward to seeing many of you in the coming months. 

Cheers, 
Kim
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NEW OFFICE SPACE IN LAUNCESTON

We are excited to announce that FKAT now have an office space at the Centre 31 building  in
Launceston. If you would like to pop in for a coffee and chat Anita will be available from 10am-
2pm Monday and Tuesday. Office can be used for Care concern meetings, departmental or
NGO meetings where you would like a neutral space and to receive face to face support.
Please message Anita directly on 0451 309 775 if you would like to book a time to pop in. 

Please note office is only available Monday and Tuesday 
10am-2pm for scheduled appointments. 

Opposite the Mish building at 31 Frederick Street, Launceston. 
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This year FKAT will be doing an update of our existing Carer Handbook. We would love to hear
from you regarding what content should be included! Please email suggestions to Kim at
ceo@fcatas.org.au by 25th June, 2024.

Over the last month, the FKAT CEO has met with Centre for Excellence in Child and Family
Welfare Victoria to discuss working on collaborative projects for Tasmania. Please stay tuned
for further details as these projects start to take shape. 

Kim also met with CEO Sam from Foster Care Association Victoria to discuss issues that are
facing carers nationally. Topics of conversation included Medicare, Superannuation, Medical
matters, and more. Ceo’s try to meet as regularly as possible to ensure that these concerns
are heard and then raised to policy makers at a national level. 

UPDATING THE CARER HANDBOOK

CEO MEETINGS WITH  VICTORIAN STAKEHOLDERS
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Hi Carers
The first round of training has been completed in Devonport, May 15th, hosted by Dr. Julian
Watchorn. The Wellbeing workshop was well received by carer’s who attended and gave a great
insight into managing our own stress levels, also reminding carers about the need to look after self
and to take time out, find a hobby that is creative, also fill your jar with positiveness, and stay away
from negative influences, and these are just some of the important messages that carers took
from the session.

Our next session with Dr. Julian Watchorn is “Managing Challenging Behaviours”. Most carer’s ask
for strategies on how to manage challenges with the young people in their care and aren't always
sure what the best approach is when handling high needs behaviours. This session will help give
you confidence and provide practical tools that can be easily implemented in your homes. The
session will be held at Department for Education, Children and Young People building, 23 Steele
Street, Devonport. Don’t forget to respond as there will be a limit on attendees.

Foster Care Week will be upon us before we know it so, please mark this date on your Calendar -
Wednesday 11th of September, for a special Morning Tea in Devonport, all carers invited. More
information in flyers on the next page in this Newsletter. I hope to see you all there. 

Maggie

MESSAGE FROM VICE PRESIDENT 

Hi Carers

I hope this report finds you all well.

Foster and Kinship Carers Association Tasmania will be attending the National Kinship, Permanent,
and Foster Care Conference in Victoria this August (9th-11th) 2024 and are generously offering
sponsorship to the value of $750.00 for up to 10 more carers who wish to attend. Please do not miss
this fantastic opportunity to hear from world class speakers and to meet with fellow carers across
Australia. RSVP to Kim to secure your sponsorship.

I would also like to remind carers to save the date 8th September to 14th September, 2024 for Foster
Care Week 2024. All regional representatives will be hosting events during this week to spoil and
pamper our carers. We would love to see as many of you there as possible. 

Take care over the coming months and I look forward to seeing many of you
at training and other statewide events. 

Jen
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  FOSTER CARE WEEK SEPTEMBER 2024
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This year Foster Care Week will be held
from Sunday 8th of September till
Saturday 14th of September, 2024.

FKAT are proud to host a number of
events throughout the State during this
very special week that is dedicated to

celebrating the amazing role that carers
have in the lives of the children they care

for. 

If you would like to attend any of these
events please RSVP to your regional

representatives or Kim at
ceo@fkat.org.au

We look forward to celebrating you all! 

Much love, FKAT Ceo and board.
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  FOSTER CARE WEEK AND CHILD PROTECTION WEEK 2024
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NATIONAL CHILD PROTECTION WEEK  1 – 7 SEPTEMBER 2024
This year National Child Protection Week will continue to champin the message “every

Child in every community needs a fair go”.

This message captures the essence of National Child Protection Week which aims to promote a safe and
supported life for every child, now and into the future. 

Many of our supporters may choose to continue to focus on this overarching message. However, many of our
partners tell us that they value having a fresh annual theme to focus their local conversations each year.

So…. to build on last year’s theme of ‘Where we start matters’, this year’s theme will be: ‘Every conversation
matters’.

The theme provides a platform to engage in important conversations, promote the value of conversations,
and equip us to have conversations that keep kids safe. 
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Fostering Hope Free, Online, Trauma Awareness Training
 
As carers we know how much it means for our kids to have ‘normal’ childhoods, being
able to go to school, participate in after school activities, be invited to birthday parties,
and have friends over to play. Yet, often, our children’s behaviours can be barriers to
participation, and we know it’s not their fault and it’s also not intentional by others. As a
carer, I’ve found giving people enough information about the impacts of trauma
without overwhelming them can increase their compassion and willingness to also
care for our children. With the support of the Tasmanian Community Fund, Fostering
Hope partnered with Dr Suse from Shine Through Psychology to develop easy to
understand, free, online trauma awareness videos to encourage people already
working and volunteering with children and young people and increase their
understanding of the impacts of unsafe beginnings. We hope this resource is
something you can share with family, friends, teachers, coaches, and others to
increase their understanding of the children living in your home. The course consists of
six videos that take about an hour total. 
Videos: https://fosteringhope.thinkific.com/courses/trauma-awareness-training

We hope you enjoy this free resource.

  TRAINING

Dr Julian Watchorn Statewide Training

Please dont miss out on this amazing
opportunity to hear Julians latest training.
Feedback from sessions on resilience and
well-being that have already been held has
been fantastic and carers are leaving
feeling empowered and upskilled .

Training dates in JULY and AUGUST for 
managing challenging behaviours still have
spaces available so please register with
Julian to attend these upcoming sessions. 

Julain is also making himself available to do
one on one carer consultations following
each training session. Due to limited time
please make sure you contact Julian
directly to secure a private consultation. 

Email Julian at julian@psych.co to RSVP
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  STATEWIDE EVENT


